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Admin Report

Lynnmour PAC Meeting

January 10, 2017
Presented by: Kelly La Roue & Angela Meule


New Information Items:
Welcome Back to everyone!
We hope you had a great holiday and that you are settling back into January routines!

Thank you to Mrs. Jensen for representing teachers tonight

New Furniture for Grade 3!
Please stop by to take a peek at the new furniture in Ms. Meule’s class. Tables were purchased through NaturalPod – a locally owned company that provides furniture for all Strong Start locations in North Vancouver.  We also have NatrualPod furniture in Kindergarten, Grade 1 and Grade ½. As many of you know, the fundraising we do with our Wednesday Hot Lunch program goes right back into the classrooms to buy new furniture. We have been very fortunate to by tables and stools this year for the grade 3 class. Next year our focus will be grade 4/5.
Moral Intelligence updates 
Inspired by Michele Borba’s book Building Moral Intelligence (www.micheleborba.com)

This month’s theme is RESPECT – showing you value others by treating them in a courteous and considerate way. We are so thankful to Ms Zander’s class for leading the way with ideas and planned activities for the whole school. 

Intermediate videos for Respect 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WjoDEQqyTig
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2k7-PEqzfVo
Primary Videos 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GOzrAK4gOSo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WjoDEQqyTig
Our theme for February is KINDNESS. We will be having a Kindness assembly on Wednesday, February 1st at 11am in the gym. Please join us!

Triple Ball is here at Lynnmour!

Thanks to coach Tessa Harrington and sponsors David Yuan, Angela Meule and Patricia Jensen, we have a grade 6/7 boys and girls triple ball team this year. Game days are: Monday’s for boys and Tuesday’s for girls. We play against schools in the “East Zone” and are really looking forward to our second season of triple ball!
Kids in the Know

Last week, the Kids in the Know education program was introduced into you child’s class to teach personal safety strategies. This is Lynnmour’s third year of present this program and we are happy with the progress and development that each student is showing.

Lessons on self-awareness, body safety, and internet safety (intermediate classes) will be taught over the next 6-8 weeks.

We encourage parents to visit kidsintheknow.ca to access and download the Kids in the Know parent child lessons to reinforce and strengthen your child’s capability to protect himself/ herself and to obtain more information on child personal safety. If you do not have access to the Internet, please contact your son/daughter’s teacher to receive the website activities.
Game Ready / Life Ready
Many thanks go to Joe Yankana (former manager of Boys and Girls Club) for sponsoring our students on Friday afternoons at his Game Ready fitness facility. (http://www.gamereadyfitness.ca)  This is the second year that Joe and his team of coaches have Joe and his coaches worked with our students to provide athletic training and conditioning (agility, endurance, strength training) in order to enhance their current fitness routine. While at the center, students learned body awareness, agility and strength training exercises and the importance of fueling their body for sport.  Classes that have been selected to attend will be coming home with permission forms shortly.

Foundation Skills Assessment

Students in grades 4 and 7 will begin completing the Ministry of Education’s Foundation skills Assessments from January 16th  – February 23rd . These assessments will take place over a several weeks, and will focus on reading, writing and numeracy skills. Students will be completing the tests in their classrooms and the computer lab. 

Kindergarten Assessments

Students in Kindergarten will begin their assessments in Phonological Awareness (reading readiness) and Numeracy skills in the coming weeks. Please contact Ms. Harrington or Mrs. Gilbert if you would like more information on the assessments.

Grade 7 Information

· FSA testing will begin on Jan 16 – Feb 23 (Language Arts and Numeracy)

· February 8th is the Grade 7 tour date of Windsor

· Grade 8 course registration forms are due on February 23rd
· If your child does not plan to attend Windsor High School in grade 8, please let Ms. 

La Roue or Mrs. Schafer know
Standing Information Items:

Lynnmour’s School Handbook

A copy of our handbook is available on our website. A condensed version is located in the front of the student agendas.
Approved 2016-2017 School Calendar

January 12-14



Grade 4’s at Cheakamus Centre
January 19



Crazy Hat Day
January 20



Curriculum Implementation day (school not in session)

January 25



Collaboration Day – 1:40 dismissal
January 26



Vancouver Aquarium – AquaVan in here all day K-7

February 1



Kindness Assembly 11:00  

February 8



Gr. 7 Tour of Windsor Secondary

February 13



Family Day
February 14 – 17


Grade 6 to Cheakamus Center

March 6-7



Student Led Conferences

March 9



Rainbow Dance Theatre 1:30
March 10



Reports available “on line” after 2:30pm
March 12 – 26



Spring Break

March 27



Return to school
April 14-17



Easter Weekend
April 24-25



Lynnmour Grade 3’s at Cheakamus Center 

April 26




Collaboration Day 1:40 dismissal

May 19




FUN DAY 
May 22




Victoria Day
May 31
Parent Appreciation Breakfast 
Collaboration Day – 1:40 dismissal

Please access the following websites for further updates www.sd44.ca/schoolsites/lynnmour/aspx
www.sd44.ca
http://www.sd44.ca/school/windsor/Pages/default.aspx

